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At Eupheus, we have certainly had a 
full on Summer term. We have seen 
all areas of the school continue to 
grow in numbers and the very 
welcome return, after almost three 
years of being able to go on school 
excursions and invite parents back 
into our school for Parent`s 
Afternoons. It was a wonderful end to 
the school year to be able to 
celebrate the end of term with all of 
our students, parents, and teachers 
together.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Zoomarine 
 
Our youngest children in Pre-School 
enjoyed an action-packed day 
together at Zoomarine and had the 
unique opportunity to experience the 
brand-new Butterfly Garden and 
interact with all of the different 
species. They had a wonderful time 
and thoroughly enjoyed their day.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Badoca Park  
 
Our Primary and Lower Secondary 
students were up bright and early for 
their excursion to Badoca Park. They 
started the day with a whole school 
jeep safari, encountering a wide 
array of wild animals including 
buffalo, ostriches, zebras, and 
giraffes! Birds of prey were observed 
in flight and, perhaps, the highlight 
for many, was the unique lemur 
interaction that we arranged 
especially for our students!  
 
 

 
Children’s Day  
 
To celebrate Children´s Day the 
whole school came together for a 
much-welcomed ice lolly, and 
despite an unexpected downpour of 
rain, we all thoroughly enjoyed this 
special treat!  
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House Songs  
 
As House challenges and working 
together are very much a valued part 
of Eupheus life, it was inspiring to 
observe how well each team 
collaborated to compose, 
orchestrate, and perform their 
individual unique team songs. Zeus 
were the victors, with their catchy 
rendition of `Zeus will Rock You`, 
accompanied by much foot 
stomping! Fantastic team spirit was 
shown throughout, and a very well 
done to every participant.  
 

 
Parent`s Afternoon  
 
It was fantastic to be able to welcome 
all of our parents into the classrooms 
for Parent’s Meetings again. Our 
parents were very impressed with the 
extremely detailed `End of Year 
Reports`, and all of the value-added 
progress that their children had 
clearly made in each area of the 
curriculum.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Teddy Bears Picnic  
 
In the last week of term our Year 6 
students hosted a Teddy Bears 
Picnic for all of the Pre-School and 
Primary School children. Year 6 

prepared posters, delivered hand 
made invitations, designed a route 
through the woods and made lots of 
honey and jam sandwiches!!! Bears 
and cuddly toys of all shapes and 
sizes arrived eagerly to the woods 
and a great time was had by all at the 
picnic!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Eupheus Student of the Year 

Awards 
 
On the last day of school, we held our 
annual awards ceremony, 
celebrating the achievements of all of 
our students across the curriculum 
and culminating in the Eupheus 
Ambassador of The Year Award. 
This was deservedly awarded to 
Joshua Borman, and our prestigious 
Eupheus Student of the Year Award 
2022 was unanimously awarded to 
Holland Peereboom.  
 
Well done, Holland!  
  

 

 



 
End Of Term  
 
There was a water themed end to the 
school year with our Pre-School 
children inviting their parents to a 
Pirate themed party, involving lots of 
fun and games and, of course, a hunt 
for buried treasure!  
 

 
 
Our Primary and Lower Secondary 
students had a spectacular day at 
Quinta do Lago Lake with parents 
invited to come along and join in the 
many activities on offer including 
kayaking, paddle boarding, and the 
pedalos!  
 

 
 
 
All agreed that it was a wonderful 
way to conclude what has been 
another highly successful year at 
Eupheus.  
 

 
School News  
 
We are all looking forward to the next 
school year with great excitement 
and sharing with you all of the 
developments that are scheduled to 
take place during the Summer.  
 
It has been an incredible year for our 
school in terms of growth and 
evolution, and we anticipate the 
positive implications that this will 
have for our school and community.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity 
to thank all of the Eupheus family for 
their continued support and we wish 
everyone a wonderful Summer 
Holiday – Boas Ferias!  
 
  
 
 
 
Dates for the Diary  
 
Week Beginning Monday 5th September           
Back to School Parents` Meetings 

   Dates to be Confirmed 
 
Monday 12th September –  

Start of Autumn Term 
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